
 
 
 

Lead roofs on historic buildings 
 
 

On 1st April 2015 the Historic Buildings and Monuments 
Commission for England changed its common name 
from English Heritage to Historic England. We are now 
re-branding all our documents.  
 
Although this document refers to English Heritage, it is 
still the Commission's current advice and guidance and 
will in due course be re-branded as Historic England. 

 

Please see our website for up to date contact information, and further 

advice. 

We welcome feedback to help improve this document, which will be 
periodically revised. Please email comments 
to guidance@HistoricEngland.org.uk 

We are the government's expert advisory service for England's historic environment. 
We give constructive advice to local authorities, owners and the public. We champion 
historic places helping people to understand, value and care for them, now and for the 
future. 

HistoricEngland.org.uk/advice 

http://www.historicengland.org.uk/advice
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